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Construction Update #29 
UPDATE NO.: 029 CONTRACT NO. 21022 

DATE ISSUED: October  13, 2023   
PROJECT NAME: Talbot Street Construction – Mary St. to Ross St.   

 
Happy Friday! Talbot street is now fully open to traffic. We thank you for your patience 
as we took the time to revitalize the underground infrastructure and spruce up the street 
scape.   
 
There will be some work happening next week to finish the sand work on the brick 
boulevards and to complete the final landscaping in front of City Hall. The roadway will 
remain open during those operations.  
 
We hope you all can come out and enjoy the Octoberfest this Saturday to celebrate the 
reopening of Talbot Street! 
 


